## CIVIC ASSOCIATION NEWS BULLETIN

**	**************************************	***
45		4
55	NEXT MEETING DATE	35
41		*
4	SEPTEMBER 12	*
44		*
4	8:30 PM	茶
*		*
-25	LAYTON HALL	*
-36	SCHOOL	**
-25		北北
-37-	Let's make this a	***
24	real "get-acquainted"	2 共华
-15	mmeeting. Everyone	45
**	come and meet those	44
44	neighbors you've	-34-
44	been meaning to.	李
-59		*
45-4	· 삼성등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등 등	***

OUR OCTOBER MEETING WILL BE OUR ANNUAL ELECTION MEETING. PLAN NOW TO ATTEND. Anyone having suggestions for next year's officers, please submit those names to your section representative.

TREES, TREES, AND MORE TREES-that's the result of our beautification committees hard work. Thanks to their efforts we averaged approximately a sixty per cent turn out. Trees will be delivered late in October, and we have been promised a two weeks advance notice to prepare for staking and planting.

PARTY NEWS: Pat McMann has exciting news for October. Everyone start thinking now about your costumes for the Mystery Masquerade Ball. The date is October 26; the place the new American Legion Hall. Tickets will go on sale soon, so circle that date on your calendar now.

CAR POOL WANTED: Chris Steier, CR 3- 3599, wants a ride to Connection to Avenue and K St. NW. Hours: 8:30 to 5:30.

We're hoping we'll have the chance to meet all of you at our next meeting. In the meantime, if you have moved in since May, please call Colleen Hyams at CR 3-1016, or send a postcard to 208 Park Hill Place with your name, first names, address, and phone number, so we can keep our membership list up to date.